Andrew Lawson

From: Candace Hendricks <chendricks@unitedagencyks.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 6:29 AM

To: Andrew Lawson

Subject: Entrances

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Hey Andrew,

Hope this email finds you well! I wanted to follow up with you on the city entrance signs and see what I can do to help and where we are with it? I would love to start working with our local businesses on design. Thanks a bunch for all you do!!

Kind Regards,

Candace Hendricks, MBA Realtor, United Agency 620-660-0844 chendricks@unitedagencyks.com